
 

The General Manager    Manager 
Department of Corporate Services  Listing Compliance 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited  National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,   Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G,  
Dalal Street,      Bandra-Kurla Complex,  
Mumbai – 400001    Bandra (E) 

Mumbai – 400051 
                            August 2, 2021 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Ref: Scrip Code: 532387 and Symbol: PNC 
 
In terms of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 we are 
submitting to you the text of our press release. 
 

PNC Resumes Filming of Four More Shots Please! 
 
Pritish Nandy Communications announces it has resumed filming Four More Shots Please! this 
week, under strict safety protocols, and all regulations as announced by the government. Filming 
of the third season of the international Emmy nominated show Four More Shots Please! was 
abruptly interrupted by the announcement of the first lockdown in March 2020. Since then, filming 
has remained suspended though PNC made a critically acclaimed short film Rat-a-Tat for the 
Amazon anthology Unpaused during the pandemic. With only two actors and three crew members 
on the set. 
  
After the shoot of Four More Shots Please! is over, PNC will move on almost immediately to 
commence production on an yet unannounced new show that the Company has been working on 
during the lockdown. Six topnotch movie directors are attached to the new show that PNC is 
producing. 
 
For Pritish Nandy Communications Limited 
 
 
 
Santosh Gharat 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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